
Crow Canyon Widening Update 
Construction Continues Between Alcosta Boulevard & 
Barbados Drive 

 

Work continues on the Crow Canyon Widening Project between Alcosta Boulevard and Crow 
Canyon Private (Cobblestone). See below for a summary of recent and upcoming work. 

Work Completed Week of 10/9/23: 

• Completion of eastbound subgrade work for future roadway section between Alcosta 
Boulevard and Barbados Drive 

• Continued placing aggregate base (bottom layer of roadway) for future roadway section 
between Alcosta Boulevard and Barbados Drive 

• Resumed retaining wall installation 
• Began partial soil bench excavation (removal of additional soil that was added for 

equipment to drive on) 
• Filled medians with soil and made adjustments to irrigation 

Work Anticipated Week of 10/16/23: 

• Continue retaining wall installation 
• Continue placing aggregate base (bottom layer of roadway) for future roadway section 

between Alcosta Boulevard and Barbados Drive 
• Continue soil bench excavation  
• Concrete demolition work for future sidewalk 
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